
 
 

KING COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE 
516 Third Avenue, W-116 
Seattle, WA 98104-2312 
 

Patti Cole-Tindall 
Sheriff 

 
 
June 28, 2023 
 
Chief Darrell Lowe 
Chief of Police 
Redmond Police Department 
8701 – 160th Ave NE 
Redmond, WA 98052 
 
 
RE: 2023 ADOPTED COSTS FOR MARINE POLICING SERVICES 
 
Dear Chief Lowe, 
 
Attached please find the 2023 Adopted costs for King County Sheriff’s Office marine law 
enforcement services, in the amount of $20,661. Per our agreement, you pay the lesser of the 
Proposed versus Adopted costs. Proposed costs were in the amount of $20,780, so your final 
2023 cost to be billed is $20,661. 
 
As mentioned earlier, buoy replacement will be billed separately, due to new requirements 
requiring this work be outsourced.  
 
If you have any questions about this exhibit, please contact Anita Clouse at (206) 263-2548.   If 
you have any questions about the services you receive, please contact Marine Unit Sergeant 
Richard Barton at (206) 477-0755. Thank you for partnering with us to provide marine law 
enforcement services to Redmond.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jason S. King 
KCSO Chief Financial Officer 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc:  File Copies: King County Sheriff’s Office Contracts & Budgeting Units 
 
 


